

# Minutes of WHA Umpires Committee Meeting

11 March 2021

5:30pm

Gallagher Hockey Centre

**Present** Rhys McLachlan, (Chairman) B Rosemergy, (Sec) P Cawkwell,  
Ryan Mc Lachlan, (WHA Liaison) J Millar, P Addison, T Woods, D Goodman, O Pratt, L Balsom,  
B Sanders (WHA)

**Minutes of Previous Meeting** Approved Rhys Mc Lachlan, P Cawkwell

**Matters Arising** A query was raised re. J Phillips availability/commitment to Umpires Committee. Secretary will try to contact Julena.

## Correspondence

The draft of Jamie Millar's recently developed Umpires Log was presented to the meeting. Congratulations were extended to Jamie for her initiative and the presented draft. The content and format were approved although there may be some editing of the order of contents. Jamie is to collaborate with Ryan M on the final format.

## General Business

- Brett Sanders tabled a proposed Umpiring development schedule. This is a work in progress and development details will be established during the season.
- The Umpires Card systems, for Yellow and Green cards, are also set for review during this season.
- Tournament Umpiring Nominations. The WHA can make nominations to HNZ but final decisions on participation are with HNZ. Appointments are based on requisite experience and umpiring reports.

Meeting closed at 6.10pm

***The monthly meeting was followed by a very well attended preseason briefing for umpires presented by Bevan Nichol.***

Next Meeting 4 May 6.30pm